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Upcoming Events: 

Nov. 1—No School 

Nov. 4-8—Clothing Drive 

Nov. 5—6th to watch “Wright of 

 “Passage” 

Nov. 11—Veterans Day Assembly 

Nov. 12—Picture retakes 

Nov. 13—4th-6th to watch 

 “Cinderella” 

Nov. 15—Interims 

Nov. 18—BOE Mtg. 

Nov. 19—Pioneer Electric presenta

 tion to 4th and 5th 

Nov. 22—Bday party –Dec. too 

Nov. 27—6th grade Famous 

 Americans 

Nov. 27—1hr Early Dismissal 

Nov. 28-Dec. 2—No School 

Dec. 9—Christmas Concert 

MISSION OF THE SCHOOL: 

Ft. Loramie Elementary will de-
velop character attributes that 
promise a positive learning envi-
ronment. 

GOALS: 

1.  Ft. Loramie Elementary will 
promote social skills pertaining to 
developing positive relationships. 

2.  Ft. Loramie Elementary will 
develop accountability in the stu-
dents concerning their educational 
responsibilities.  

The annual Veterans' Day Assembly at Fort Loramie High School is scheduled 
for Monday, November 11th. A breakfast for veterans and their guests will be 
served at 8:30 AM in the high school cafeteria, followed by the assembly, which 
will begin at 9:40 AM in the gymnasium. Veterans who would like to participate 
in the ceremony are kindly asked to arrive and register by 9:20 AM. This year’s 
event will once again be a district-wide assembly, with students from grades K-
12 in attendance.  

You are invited to join us for our 6th Grade Famous American Showcase on 
Wednesday, November 27th, from 9:30-11:00 AM in the cafeteria. Each sixth-
grade student has been researching a Famous American and will bring their sub-
ject to life by dressing in character and sharing fascinating stories about their 
achievements. This is a wonderful opportunity to see history come alive and 
learn about the remarkable individuals who have shaped our country. We hope 
you can join us for this special event!  

*October 31st was the last day to wear shorts to school. 

*Book bills are now past due—Students still owing book fees will not be permitted      
 to attend field trips. 

Reminders: 

This is a reminder that picture retakes will take place on November 12th. If you 
were not satisfied with your child's first set of photos, Lange Photography will 
gladly offer a retake. Simply send the original pictures with your child, and you 
will receive a new set after the retake session on November 12th. Additionally, if 
your child was absent on September 26th (Picture Day) and you would like their 
photo taken, Lange Photography will accommodate those as well. Order forms 
are available in the office.  
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From November 4th through November 8th, Madi Snider and Izzy Gaier will be hosting a winter clothing drive 
at the elementary school, collecting both new and gently used items. This is part of a friendly competition be-
tween Russia Local Schools and Fort Loramie Local Schools, with the school collecting the most clothing 
items receiving an award in the weeks following the drive. All donations will benefit the Open Shelter in Can-
ton, Ohio. Thank you in advance for your generosity and support!  

Follow us on X: 

@FL_elementary 

Redskin Report can also be 
found on our website at 
www.loramie.k12.oh.us 

Spencer Knouff, Ty Kemper, and Ben Pleiman organized a Food Drive for St. Vincent De Paul as part of their 
Leadership Class Project, and we want to extend our gratitude for the time and effort they dedicated to this 
initiative. Their choice to support this cause demonstrates their compassion and commitment to making a posi-
tive impact in the community. Thanks to their efforts and your generosity, we collected an impressive 1,685 
items for the drive. We sincerely appreciate your ongoing support for our local food pantry and the contribu-
tions you make to strengthen our community!    

We recently held our First Quarter Rachel’s Challenge Assembly to celebrate the incredible acts of kindness 
that have been spreading throughout our school. The feathers on our Indian headdress represent each Act of 
Kindness that students have witnessed during the first quarter—it's already filling up with these meaningful 
contributions! 

In addition to the smaller acts, we had over 60 larger Acts of Kindness recognized by teachers. As part of the 
celebration, we awarded prizes to 35 students whose names were drawn from this special list. We're so proud 
of the kindness our students are showing, and we’re excited to watch the headdress continue to grow as we 
add even more feathers throughout the year! 


